IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR STUDENTS

-
August 8, 2025

We are pleased to inform you that the Chartered
Accountants Bye-Laws have been approved by the
Cabinet Committee for Disposal of Legislative Cases

and subsequently ratified by the Federal Cabinet on July
16, 2025.

Accordingly, effective January 16, 2026, all

examinations will be conducted under the Education
Scheme 2025.

Students are advised to read the Education Scheme 2025
available on ICAP’s website and prepare accordingly.

For any enquiries regarding the above matter, you may
contact us at examinations(@icap.org.pk.




